
 

Dear Families, 

 

The Holiday Season is upon us. I hope you find quiet 

time to spend with your family, maybe listen to holiday 

music sipping hot cocoa by the fireplace or some 

other way to have meaningful quality time with your 

loved ones during this busy time of year. 

 

In school, everyone is working hard. We are learning 

about living things; when and where life began and 

the formation of the earth. We will also discuss 

peacefulness; what is it, why practice it and how to 

practice it. 

 

Lastly, we need tablecloths or picnic blankets for lunch 

and snack time. We are also looking for a full length 

mirror to create an affirmation space in the classroom. 

I am hoping someone has some extra tablecloths or 

full length mirror in their home that they are not using 

and willing to part with it. 

 

Now, we will end with a peace quote: “Peace begins 

with a smile.” Mother Theresa 

 

 

Birthdays  

Alex - Dec. 2nd 

Important Dates 

 

Friday December 15th  

Crazy Sock Day &  

Talent/Passion Show   8:30 

 

Friday December 22nd  

Half Day 12:30 and Winter 

Break Begins  

 

Important 

Classroom Dates 

 

Friday December 22nd  

Peace Full Moon 

Celebration 

December      

Room 5 


